Falkland Islands
Dependencies Survey,

L, Millbank,

London, S.W.ls

M, July, 1959.

Dear Sir/Madam,

With reference to my letter
of the 13th May concerning the revised
charges for lettergrams to Bases personnel,
I have been informed by Port Stanley that
it has now been decided that the rate
shall remain at 1d. per word as previously.
My letter of 13th May is therefore
cancelled.

Information has been received
that all personnel are well.

Yours sincerely,

/.

(Miss BeM. Wells)

Tos All relatives of FIDS personnel
at Bases.




